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Mr. Kenneth Marek
225 4th Street, N.E. It1 RESPO!1SE REFER
Washington, DC 20002 TO F0IA-79-267

Dear Mr. Marek:

This is in partial response to your letter dated July 10, 1979 in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, access to the
3/6/78 i1RC Staff Paper, Proposed License to Export Low-Enriched Uranium to
Brazil-XSI4M-909 (SECY-77-601 A), and any other documents concerning U.S.
involvement in Brazil's nuclear energy programs.

Some documents which were originated by other agencies have been referred
to those agencies for their review and direct response to you.

The review of the remaining documents subject to your request has not yet
been completed. We will inform you with respect to these docunents as
soon as that review is complete.

Since ,ely,
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J. .i. Felton , Di rector

Division of Rules and Records
/ Office of Administration
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